BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

e o
FROM: M. J. Brodie, Prcsidwﬂm
DATE: August 30, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill 11-0762
Urban Renewal — Key Highway — Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) does not support City Council Bill 11-0762
which would amend the Key Highway Urban Renewal Plan to revise Exhibits C and D to reflect a
proposed zoning change, requested by separate ordinance 11-0738, for the rezoning of 1302 Key
Highway from its existing M-2-2 zoning to B-2-4 zoning. BDC has recommended an amendment to
pending City Council Bill 11-0738 to change the zoning of 1302 Key Highway from M-2-2 to O-R-2

and as a result, City Council Bill 11-0762 is unnecessary. Therefore, BDC cannot support City Council
Bill 11-0762.

e Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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